
Meeting Minutes

14 Members in attendance

85 members currently

Meeting took place at Wendy’s:
987 Beards Hill Rd, Aberdeen, MD 21001
Phone: (443) 327-6706

The $75.00 Membership proposal went up for discussion and
was voted down. $50.00 membership fee stands. However, bank
balances will be looked at after our fall picnic in 2015. An
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assessment will be put in place if bank balance warrants. 

Alternatives for cost savings were proposed:

Membership cap removal at 85: Vote will be delayed until Spring
2015. 

Charge for food during Fly-In. Fall Picnic will still be free. 

Motion passed for an assessment for a lawn mower failure
(WHEN one occurs).

AMA regulations are our club rules, there will be a link on the
opening page of the Club website. Please adhere to these.

Safety Violations were discussed:  If you see someone (member,
probational member, visitor, etc) not operating safe at the field,
say something to them. These aircraft can severally injure or kill 
someone so please be vigilant and careful. 

New/Probational membership: 30-90 day probational member
plan was discussed BUT not voted on. Will possibly be revisited
in the spring of 2015.

Motion passed: CLUB DUES are to be paid up by January 31st. If
they are not paid by January 31st, members that re-up after Jan
31st will pay the full $100.00 new member charges: 

($50.00 membership*** and one time $50.00 field charge)

A photocopy of your AMA card is to be included with your
renewal/new membership application and will be kept on file for
2015 and beyond.  It protects the flyer and the club should
anything happen. 

Christmas Party is being planned for December 13th pending Hall
availability more to come on this topic.

The future possibility of events such as fundraisers, 3D flying
events, and competitions coming back to Swan harbor were
discussed. Nothing is planned as of yet, but will be discussed at
future meetings. 

Please make sure you are in attendance to these meetings if you
want your voice heard. Our new meeting location is at the
Wendy’s on Beards Hill Rd in Aberdeen, MD. Right across from
the McDonalds on Rt. 22.  We meet every second Tuesday of the
Month at 7pm. 

As we all know Dale has had a major infection in his knee. He
recently went under massive surgery to remove the entire
infection from his knee. He just got his stitches out and is doing
well and resting comfortably at home. He is scheduled to have
his knee replacement done sometime around Thanksgiving. 

Gene as we all know had cancer found on his lungs. He just
finished his last Chemotherapy treatment. He is doing well and



the doctors are very optimistic that he will be fine. It is great to
see him back at the field and flying. 
















